
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

 

Tuesday, November 10, 2015 

 

 

Meeting opened at 7:11 p.m. 

 

Present  

Shelley Davis Margie Cook Rodney Weeden 

Anthony Smith Lyn Gordon  

 

 

Alderman Smith suggested that we change the timing of our April Beautification Action Day to 

coincide with the annual clean up organized by the MDC and MoDOT which he believes takes place 

in May.  He commented that the September clean up date would stay the same and that we ask Faith 

in Hope Ministries to join us. 

 

Shelley reported that some of the Board members cleaned up the flower beds in front of City Hall on 

November 2. 

 

It was noted that City Hall is now displaying the message “Don’t Litter” and “Help Keep Our City 

Clean” on the display board. 

 

The City Hall Christmas Dinner will be held on Wednesday, December 16, 2015. 

 

Alderman Smith reported that the Mayor and another Alderman will check with the Boy Scouts to 

see if they want to do a project making some trash cans for our city.     

 

                         

 

Parks and Recreation Action Items 

• Replace stones on the Hill. 

• Plant four (4) boxwoods in front of Tanglewood Park sign. 

• Plant two (2) boxwoods on the corner of Jennings Station Road and 367. 

• Replace rotten wooden ties at Bellefontaine sign at 270 and Lilac with brick. 

• Benches in front of Recreation Center need to be replaced with benches similar to the ones 

on The Hill. 

• Klien Park sign need to be replaced. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  The Board will meet on December 15 @ 6:00 p.m. to judge 

Christmas lights. 


